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19 November 2018

Our Ref: HP7341
Dear Parents/Guardians
We would like to invite Year 1 parents into our class every Monday morning, commencing on Monday 26th November, to stay and change your child’s reading book.  You will be able to do this from 

8.50 am – 9.00 am, when you drop your child off.

We look forward to seeing you each Monday morning.
Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
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